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Dear Parents/Carers, sy st

This is a quick reminder that all replies for the Banham Zoo trip need to be returned to me by
Wednesday 17" May 2017. No late bookings will be taken. Please send in the reply slip even if
you are not intending to go. Payment must be received by this date as well.

Those children who will be attending Roughton School from September 2017 will be starting to
visit their new classroom from next week. Mrs Scott the reception teacher has already visited
playgroup to speak to the children. This is a big step for the children. Please speak to them
about this as some of the children are showing us that they are apprehensive about starting
school. We will take pictures of them in their new classroom and we will send them home over
the summer holidays for you to talk to them about starting school.

A date is currently being arranged for cur annual sponsored pedal event. More details to
follow.

Hopefully, the weather is now going to start and improve for us. Please make sure your child
has a sun hat and sun tan lotion with them everyday they are at playgroup. Please provide a
named bottle of sun tan lotion, at least Factor 30+ that can remain at playgroup. Please apply
sun tan lotion before your child attends playgroup and we will reapply after lunch. There is a
form attached for you to sign to give us permission to apply sun tan lotion to your child. Please
return this form to us when you have signed it.

As the warm descends on us I know that it’s nice to wear open-toed shoes/crocs/sandals/flip
flops etc. Please do not send your child in any of this footwear. This type if footwear is not
suitable for riding bikes, running around outside or woodland learning.

We are offering another parent lunch on Wednesday 7™ June. This will be for those children
who attend on 2 Wednesday only. The booking form for this is attached.

Many thanks

Cheryl
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